
Upcoming Events
Feb 17th Family Day - No School

in Session

Feb 26 Pink Shirt Day 

Feb 28 Ramadan Begins

BICS presents
101 Dalmatians the Musical

     We are excited to bring to the stage a junior version of this Disney

movie about Pongo and Perdita, two dalmatians who embark on a daring

adventure to rescue their stolen puppies from the villainous Cruella de Vil,

who plans to turn them into a fur coat. 

      ALL students in even divisions (Div 2,4,6,8,10) will be performing on

Wed, March 12 at 1:30 pm and 6:30 pm. ALL students in odd divisions

(Div 1,3,5,7,9,11) will be performing on Thur, March 13 at 1:30 pm and

6:30 pm. 

     Ticket information is coming soon. Tickets will be free but required for

all audience members. Donations for the Music program will be gratefully

accepted at the door of each performance.

      Please Note: Teachers and Class parents will reach out to families

soon to support with specific costuming for your child. 

BICS THIS WEEK
HighlightsHighlights
Monday   

Pod Intramural soccer for Grades 4-7:

Yellow vs. Red at recess (TBD)

Tuesday
Intramural soccer Green vs.Yellow

morning recess

Intramural soccer Blue vs. Red at lunch

12:10 Open Gym girls and boys

12:35 Senior Band

12:55 Choir

Basketball game: Boys at Irwin Park,

Girls at Home

February 10-14, 2025February 10-14, 2025

Wednesday

Intramural soccer: Blue vs. Yellow morning recess

Intramural soccer: Green vs. Red at lunch

7:45 am Girls Basketball practice

12:35 Junior Band

Thursday
Intramural soccer: Green vs. Blue morning recess

Intramural soccer: Yellow vs. Red at lunch

7:45 am Boys Basketball practice

12:35 Band

2:45-3:30 Dalmatians Rehearsals

Invictus Games - Div 1,2 &3

Friday 
School is not in session

Are you returning to BICS for the 2025-26 School year? 
We are currently accepting and processing new registrations for the 2025-26 school year and want to best determine

our enrollment for the upcoming school year. To the best of your knowledge, if you know you will NOT be returning to

BICS, please let Carmen Lane know in writing as soon as possible - clane@wvschools.ca




